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In these ten stories, Ukridge goes through different situations and misadventures
in life in a humorous way that earned the character instant popularity. Originally
published in "Cosmopolitan Magazine", this book collects all the stories in one
place.
P. G. Wodehouse: A Life in Letters P. G. Wodehouse 2013-02-04 This collection of
letters from one of England's greatest comic writers includes his humorous and
touching correspondence with family, friends and great literary figures of the
20th century, including Agatha Christie, George Orwell and Sir Arthur Conan Doyle.
10,000 first printing.
Love Among the Chickens P. G. Wodehouse 2021-01-12 Jeremy Garnet is an author from
England. In hopes of writing his work-in-progress in peace, Garnet attempts to
leave town when he hears that his old friend, Ukridge visits with his new wife,
Millie. However, his escape plan is unrealized when Ukridge and Millie quickly
seek him out. Though Garnet just wants a peaceful place to finish his novel,
Ukridge attempts to entice him with a get-rich-quick scheme that involves selling
farm fresh eggs. Hoping to start off their married life with a fortune, Millie and
Ukridge praise their plan, and invite Garnet to come to stay on a farm with him in
Dorset, promising that it would be like a vacation. Finally, Garnet decides to
appease them, quickly regretting is decision. When managing a chicken farm proves
to be much more difficult than Ukridge made it out to be, Garnet finds himself
chasing down runaway chickens. However, while searching for chickens, Garnet found
the girl of his dreams. Phyllis lives at the farm next door. She is smart and
loves Garnet’s work. However, when Garnet realizes that Phyillis’ father is not
fond of him, but favors another man who is enamored by Phyillis, Garnet hatches a
plan to win his approval and win Phyillis’ heart. First published in 1906, Love
Among the Chickens is a timeless romantic comedy filled with the unexpected. With
witty wordplay and dramatic events, P.G Wodehouse crafts prose that invites
laughter and levity. Love Among the Chickens introduces one of Wodehouse’s
funniest characters, Ukridge, through the depiction of the characters first
eccentric scheme. With classic characters, hilarious prose, and sweet romance,
Love Among the Chickens remains relevant and amusing to contemporary readers. This
edition of Love Among the Chickens by P.G Wodehouse features a new, eye-catching
cover design and is printed in an easy-to-read font, providing an accessible
reading experience to a modern audience.
Ukridge Pelham Grenville Wodehouse 2000 If Stanley Featherstonehaugh Ukridge had a
fiver for every dodgy scheme he has ever floated, he would be a rich man indeed.
In these ten stories he tries every way of making money, from writing political
slogans to opening a college for dogs. In his own eyes, Ukridge is a Great Man and

Ukridge Stories P. G. Wodehouse 2020-08-03T19:40:52Z Stanley Featherstonehaugh
Ukridge is one of P. G. Wodehouse’s less famous characters. He first appears in
Love Among the Chickens in 1906 and then continues to make appearances in another
19 short stories until as late as 1966, making him Wodehouse’s longest running
character. Ukridge is an inveterate opportunist, and these stories chronicle his
exploits as a young man: his trials and tribulations as one who is destined for
greatness, if the rest of the world would only cooperate. Told from the point of
view of his long-suffering friend and fellow bachelor “Corky” Corcoran, they
chronicle their many meetings in the years before the period of Love Among the
Chickens. As with most of his stories, Wodehouse published the first 10 stories in
both the U.S. (Cosmopolitan) and the UK (Strand Magazine) before they were
published in the 1924 collection Ukridge. This book is part of the Standard Ebooks
project, which produces free public domain ebooks.
Meet Mr Mulliner P.G. Wodehouse 2009-05-27 Classic Mulliner stories from P.G.
Wodehouse, the great comic writer of the 20th century Sitting in the Angler's
Rest, drinking hot scotch and lemon, Mr Mulliner has fabulous stories to tell of
his extraordinary behaviour and far-flung family. This includes Wilfred, whose
formula for Buck-U-Uppo enables elephants to face tigers with the necessary
nonchalance. 'A cavalcade of perfect joy.' - Caitlin Moran Sunlit perfection...
Bask in its warmth and splendour. - Stephen Fry 'The best English comic novelist
of the century.' - Sebastian Faulks 'The greatest chronicler of a certain kind of
Englishness' - Julian Fellowes
Love Among the Chickens Illustrated P G Wodehouse 2021-04-10 After seeing his
friend Stanley Featherstonehaugh Ukridge for the first time in years, Jeremy
Garnet is dragged along on holiday to Ukridge's new chicken farm in Dorset.
Hilarious situations abound with Garnet's troublesome courting of a girl living
nearby and the struggles on the farm, which are worsened by Ukridge's bizarre
business ideas and methods. This was Wodehouse's first novel published in the
United States, and the only one to feature the recurring character Stanley
Featherstonehaugh Ukridge.
Piccadilly Jim P. G. Wodehouse 2012-03-01 Wodehouse does it again with Piccadilly
Jim, a novel that picks up the story of overbearing gold-digger Nesta and her
spoiled brat of a son, Ogden. In this caper tale, a scheme is hatched to fake
Ogden's kidnapping. Will Nesta's nephew, the roustabout Jimmy Crocker, be able to
pull off this nefarious plot?
Ukridge P. G. Wodehouse 2022-07-21 "Ukridge" by P. G. Wodehouse is a short story
collection that follows the comedic character Stanley Featherstonehaugh Ukridge.
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a Visionary. In ours, he is English literature's most delightful chancer and one
of Wodehouse's greatest comic creations- charming, ambitious, persuasive,
optimistic and almost always disastrous. Sometimes supported by his rich Aunt
Julia - but more often expelled from her house for his sins - he moves through the
landscape in his eternal yellow mackintosh, dreaming of riches and borrowing
shillings, an innocent abroad in a hostile world.
Full Moon Pelham Grenville Wodehouse 1947 Lady Constance rules with the iron rod
of snobbery until her inevitable comeuppance in this delectable snarl of
complications involving Lady Constance's daughter, a young American millionaire,
and an earnest young artist with a face like a gorilla. Lord Emsworth's youngest,
Freddie, has a star turn which reveals him as something more than a vapid loungelizard.
Weekend Wodehouse P.G. Wodehouse 2012-02-29 WITH AN INTRODUCTION BY HILAIRE BELLOC
In the course of a career that encompassed nearly one hundred novels and short
story collections (written over more than seventy years), P.G. Wodehouse
established himself as not only a fond satirist of the foppish upper class, but
one of the greatest comic voices in all literature. Including stories featuring
all his finest creations, including Jeeves, Lord Emsworth of Blandings, Ukridge
and the disreputable members of the Drones club, this collection is an ideal
introduction to the writer described by Douglas Adams as ‘the greatest comic
writer ever’.
A Few Quick Ones P G Wodehouse 2021-09-09 This work has been selected by scholars
as being culturally important and is part of the knowledge base of civilization as
we know it. This work is in the public domain in the United States of America, and
possibly other nations. Within the United States, you may freely copy and
distribute this work, as no entity (individual or corporate) has a copyright on
the body of the work. Scholars believe, and we concur, that this work is important
enough to be preserved, reproduced, and made generally available to the public. To
ensure a quality reading experience, this work has been proofread and republished
using a format that seamlessly blends the original graphical elements with text in
an easy-to-read typeface. We appreciate your support of the preservation process,
and thank you for being an important part of keeping this knowledge alive and
relevant.
Love Among the Chickens P. G. Wodehouse 2018-03-22 After seeing his friend Stanley
Featherstonehaugh Ukridge for the first time in years, Jeremy Garnet is dragged
along on holiday to Ukridge's new chicken farm in Dorset. Hilarious situations
abound with Garnet's troublesome courting of a girl living nearby and the
struggles on the farm, which are worsened by Ukridge's bizarre business ideas and
methods. This was Wodehouse's first novel published in the United States, and the
only one to feature the recurring character Stanley Featherstonehaugh Ukridge.
Nothing Serious P.G. Wodehouse 2008-11-13 A compilation of ten stories by one of
the twentieth century's leading humorists features such familiar characters as
Rodney Spelvin, Bingo Little, and Rosie M. Banks.
Short Stories by P. G. Wodehouse Source Wikipedia 2013-09 Please note that the
content of this book primarily consists of articles available from Wikipedia or
other free sources online. Commentary (stories not included). Pages: 44. Chapters:
P. G. Wodehouse short stories bibliography, Jeeves Takes Charge, Mr. Mulliner,
Jeeves and the Yule-tide Spirit, The Great Sermon Handicap, Jeeves in the
Springtime, Excelsior, The Reverent Wooing of Archibald, Lord Emsworth and the
Girl Friend, Uncle Fred Flits By, Company for Gertrude, The Custody of the
Pumpkin, Lord Emsworth Acts for the Best, The Level Business Head, Ukridge and the
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Old Stepper, The Masked Troubadour, Pig-hoo-o-o-o-ey, The Come-back of Battling
Billson, Birth of a Salesman, A Bit of Luck for Mabel, Sticky Wicket at Blandings,
The Go-getter, The Debut of Battling Billson, First Aid for Dora, No Wedding Bells
for Him, Ukridge's Accident Syndicate, The Crime Wave at Blandings, Ukridge Rounds
a Nasty Corner, Ukridge Sees Her Through, Ukridge and the Home from Home, The Long
Arm of Looney Coote, The Exit of Battling Billson, Extricating Young Gussie,
Buttercup Day, Ukridge's Dog College, The Truth About George, Mulliner's Buck-UUppo, The Episode of the Live Weekly, The Return of Battling Billson, The Smile
that Wins, A Slice of Life, The Man Upstairs, Something to Worry About, The
Episode of the Financial Napoleon, Honeysuckle Cottage, Meet Mr Mulliner, The
Episode of the Exiled Monarch, Deep Waters, The Episode of the Landlady's
Daughter, The Episode of the Theatrical Venture, The Politeness of Princes, The
Episode of the Hired Past, Comrade Bingo, Buried Treasure, Strychnine in the Soup,
The Letter of the Law, Best Seller, Success Story, Farewell to Legs, There's
Always Golf, The Bishop's Move, Bertie Changes His Mind, The Castaways. Excerpt:
The following is an incomplete list of short stories by P. G. Wodehouse grouped by
the Wodehouse canon to which they belong, if applicable, within which they are
listed by date of first publication. For a list of...
Eggs, Beans and Crumpets Pelham Grenville Wodehouse 1986
Love Among the Chickens P. G. Wodehouse 2018-07-11 Love Among the Chickens A Story
of the Haps and Mishaps on an English Chicken Farm by P. G. Wodehouse After seeing
his friend Stanley Featherstonehaugh Ukridge for the first time in years, Jeremy
Garnet is dragged along on holiday to Ukridge's new chicken farm in Dorset.
Hilarious situations abound with Garnet's troublesome courting of a girl living
nearby and the struggles on the farm, which are worsened by Ukridge's bizarre
business ideas and methods. This was Wodehouse's first novel published in the
United States, and the only one to feature the recurring character Stanley
Featherstonehaugh Ukridge. We are delighted to publish this classic book as part
of our extensive Classic Library collection. Many of the books in our collection
have been out of print for decades, and therefore have not been accessible to the
general public. The aim of our publishing program is to facilitate rapid access to
this vast reservoir of literature, and our view is that this is a significant
literary work, which deserves to be brought back into print after many decades.
The contents of the vast majority of titles in the Classic Library have been
scanned from the original works. To ensure a high quality product, each title has
been meticulously hand curated by our staff. Our philosophy has been guided by a
desire to provide the reader with a book that is as close as possible to ownership
of the original work. We hope that you will enjoy this wonderful classic work, and
that for you it becomes an enriching experience.
The World of Ukridge Pelham Grenville Wodehouse 1975 Collection of the 19 stories
concerning Stanley Featherstonehaugh Ukridge.
Ukridge P. G. Wodehouse
The Aunts Omnibus Pelham Grenville Wodehouse 1989 An omnibus collection of
P.G.Wodehouse's Aunt stories. This book includes novels, short stories and
extracts all containing formidable characters such as Aunt Agatha and Aunt Dahlia.
The author wrote nearly 100 books and was the creator of Jeeves, Psmith, Ukridge,
Uncle Fred and Mr Mulliner.
Love Among the Chickens P G Wodehouse 2020-09-25 After seeing his friend Stanley
Featherstonehaugh Ukridge for the first time in years, Jeremy Garnet is dragged
along on holiday to Ukridge's new chicken farm in Dorset. Hilarious situations
abound with Garnet's troublesome courting of a girl living nearby and the
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struggles on the farm, which are worsened by Ukridge's bizarre business ideas and
methods. This was Wodehouse's first novel published in the United States, and the
only one to feature the recurring character Stanley Featherstonehaugh Ukridge.We
are happy to announce this classic book. Many of the books in our collection have
not been published for decades and are therefore not broadly available to the
readers. Our goal is to access the very large literary repository of general
public books. The main contents of our entire classical books are the original
works. To ensure high quality products, all the titles are chosen carefully by our
staff. We hope you enjoy this classic.
What Ho! P.G. Wodehouse 2012-10-31 We all know Jeeves and Wooster, but which is
the best Jeeves story? We all know Blandings, but which is the funniest tale about
Lord Emsworth and his adored prize-winning pig? And would the best of Ukridge, or
the yarns of the Oldest Member, or Wodehouse's Hollywood stories outdo them? This
bumper anthology allows you to choose, bringing you the cream of the crop of
stories by the twentieth century's greatest humorous writer. There are favourites
aplenty in this selection, which has been compiled with enthusiastic support from
P.G. Wodehouse societies around the world. With additional material including
novel extracts, working drafts, articles, letters and poems, this anthology
provides the best overall celebration of side-splitting humour and sheer good
nature available in the pages of any book.
Jill the Reckless P. G. Wodehouse 2011-02-01 Although P.G. Wodehouse's woebegone
protagonists are usually young men, in Jill the Reckless the master of British
humor turns his attention to the fairer sex. Jill Mariner's young adulthood is
beset by an array of mishaps and misfortunes -- but will she work her way out of
the wreckage and find true love? If you're already a Wodehouse fan, you can
probably guess the correct answer, but dip into Jill the Reckless to hear the tale
told as only he can tell it.
The Novel Life of PG Wodehouse Roderick Easdale 2014-06-18 Was PG Wodehouse really
a traitor, a naive simpleton dominated by his wife and out of touch with the world
around him? This book challenges many of the accepted wisdoms about PG Wodehouse
and his work and skilfully entwines details of Wodehouse's life with an analysis
of his work to show that, contrary to popular belief, many of the scenarios,
characters and issues he wrote about came from his own, sometimes bitter, personal
experience. It shows, for instance, how Bertie Wooster is a much misunderstood
figure in literature and shared many of the characteristics and life story of PG
Wodehouse himself. Easdale also gives fresh insight into PG Wodehouse's alleged
‘treachery’ during World War II and his motives for making five radio broadcasts
from Germany which were to cast a shadow over the rest of his life. ‘Easdale often
finds an original angle with which to shatter stale, accepted perception... this
book is compelling.’ (Country Life). ‘This fascinating examination offers a
refreshing and accessible study of Wodehouse’s work.’ (Press Association).
Love Among the Chickens P. G. Wodehouse 2018-04-18 After seeing his friend Stanley
Featherstonehaugh Ukridge for the first time in years, Jeremy Garnet is dragged
along on holiday to Ukridge's new chicken farm in Dorset. Hilarious situations
abound with Garnet's troublesome courting of a girl living nearby and the
struggles on the farm, which are worsened by Ukridge's bizarre business ideas and
methods. This was Wodehouse's first novel published in the United States, and the
only one to feature the recurring character Stanley Featherstonehaugh Ukridge. We
are delighted to publish this classic book as part of our extensive Classic
Library collection. Many of the books in our collection have been out of print for
decades, and therefore have not been accessible to the general public. The aim of
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our publishing program is to facilitate rapid access to this vast reservoir of
literature, and our view is that this is a significant literary work, which
deserves to be brought back into print after many decades. The contents of the
vast majority of titles in the Classic Library have been scanned from the original
works. To ensure a high quality product, each title has been meticulously hand
curated by our staff. Our philosophy has been guided by a desire to provide the
reader with a book that is as close as possible to ownership of the original work.
We hope that you will enjoy this wonderful classic work, and that for you it
becomes an enriching experience.
Galahad at Blandings P. G. Wodehouse 2009 Lord Emsworth's prized pig, the Empress
of Blandings, is at the centre of Wodehouse's hilarious tale of mistaken identity,
the triumph of young love, and general mayhem among the twits at Blandings Castle.
The World of Mr. Mulliner Pelham Grenville Wodehouse 1999 Mr Mulliner, raconteur
par excellence of the Anglers' Rest, has some amazing stories to relate. Take, for
example, young Lancelot. He is a bohemian - or was, until he had to look after his
saintly uncle's cat Webster, and was startlingly transformed. Then there is
Mulliner's brother Wilfred, a whizzo at chemistry, whose 'Magic Marvels' medicine
gets him in and out of a dreadful scrape. Mervyn, not one of the brighter members
of the family, has a scrap over some strawberries. Not to mention Augustine the
resourceful curate, Ignatius the portrait-painter, Adrian the detective and many
more besides, whose wonderful and intriguing exploits are revealed in this witty
omnibus. 'Witty and effortlessly fluid. His books are laugh-out-loud funny.'
Arabella Weir
Pigs Have Wings P.G. Wodehouse 2009-05-27 Blandings is now a major BBC One
television series starring Jennifer Saunders and Timothy Spall. Can the Empress of
Blandings win the Fat Pigs class at the Shropshire Show for the third year
running? Galahad Threepwood, Beach the butler and others have put their shirt on
this, and for Lord Emsworth it will be paradise on earth. But a substantial
obstacle lurks in the way: Queen of Matchingham, the new sow of Sir Gregory
Parsloe Bart. Galahad knows this pretender to the crown must be pignapped. But can
the Empress in turn avoid a similar fate? In this classic Blandings novel, pigs
rise above their bulk to vanish and reappear in the most unlikely places, while
young lovers are crossed and recrossed in every room in Blandings Castle.
Laughing Gas P.G. Wodehouse 2009-05-27 'A lifelong treat' Simon Garfield, Esquire
A P.G. Wodehouse novel Joey Cooley is a golden-curled child film star, the idol of
American motherhood. Reginald, Third Earl of Havershot, is a boxing blue on a
mission to save his wayward cousin from the fleshpots of Hollywood. Both are under
anaesthetic at the dentists when something strange happens - and their identities
are swapped in the ether. Suddenly Joey can use his six-foot frame to get his own
back on his Hollywood persecutors. But Reggie has to endure everything Joey had to
put up with in the horrible life of a child star - including kidnap. Laughing Gas
is Wodehouse's brilliantly funny take on the 'If I were you' theme - a wry look at
the dangers of getting what you wish for in the movie business and beyond.
Ukridge Stories P. G. P.G. Wodehouse 2020-08-03 Ukridge is a collection of short
stories by P.G. Wodehouse, first published in the United Kingdom on 3 June 1924 by
Herbert Jenkins
Full Moon P.G. Wodehouse 2009-05-27 A Blandings novel When the moon is full at
Blandings, strange things happen: among them the commissioning of a portrait of
The Empress, twice in succession winner in the Fat Pigs Class at the Shropshire
Agricultural Show. What better choice of artist, in Lord Emsworth's opinion, than
Landseer. The renowned painter of The Stag at Bay may have been dead for decades,
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but that doesn't prevent Galahad Threepwood from introducing him to the castle or rather introducing Bill Lister, Gally's godson, so desperately in love with
Prudence that he's determined to enter Blandings in yet another imposture. Add a
gaggle of fearsome aunts, uncles and millionaires, mix in Freddie Threepwood,
Beach the Butler and the gardener McAllister, and the moon is full indeed.
Thank You, Jeeves P. G. Wodehouse 2013-07-01 "P. G. Wodehouse wrote the best
English comic novels of the century." —Sebastian Faulks Bertram Wooster’s
interminable banjolele playing has driven Jeeves, his otherwise steadfast
gentleman's gentleman, to give notice. The foppish aristocrat cannot survive for
long without his Shakespeare-quoting and problem-solving valet, however, and after
a narrowly escaped forced marriage, a cottage fire, and a great butter theft, the
celebrated literary odd couple are happy to return to the way things were.
Something Fresh P. G. Wodehouse 2015-10-22 WITH A NEW INTRODUCTION BY NINA STIBBE
A hundred years ago P.G. Wodehouse, now widely regarded as the best comic novelist
of the twentieth century, wrote SOMETHING FRESH, the first of his novels set in
Blandings Castle. Here resides the dotty Lord Emsworth, who is 'as completely
happy as only a fluffy-headed old man with excellent health and a large income can
be'; his son, the Hon. Freddie Threepwood, who 'had been expelled from Eton for
breaking out at night and roaming the streets of Windsor in a false moustache' and
their butler, Beach, who had 'acquired a dignified inertia which almost qualified
him for inclusion in the vegetable garden'. Featuring a valuable scarab
unwittingly acquired from a dyspeptic American billionaire, plus imposters,
engagements, broken engagements, elopements, mistaken identities, family spats and
shots fired in the dead of night, SOMETHING FRESH is Wodehouse at his glorious
best. 'The gardens of Blandings Castle are that original garden from which we are
exiled.' Evelyn Waugh
Love Among the Chickens P. G. Wodehouse 2018-11-14 "Read it at your leisure, when
you're feeling down." — The Paris Review Stanley Featherstonehaugh Ukridge, one of
P. G. Wodehouse's most beloved characters, debuts in this delightful farce about a
ne'er-do-well who attempts to establish a chicken farm in a remote Dorset
community. The unscrupulous Ukridge ropes his struggling novelist friend Jeremy
Garnet into his scheme with the promise of a rustic holiday. The young writer,
eager for a vacation, is dismayed to find himself surrounded by diseased birds and
disaffected creditors. Ukridge remains undaunted while an increasingly flustered
Garnet attempts to woo the girl next door and win over her hostile father, an
elderly scholar who is appalled by Ukridge's manners and unimpressed by Garnet's
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attempts at courtship. Can Ukridge survive his bad debts, and will Garnet's
romance finally flower? The character of Stanley Ukridge, based on a real-life
acquaintance of the author's, proved a favorite with readers as well as the
storyteller; he stars in 18 short stories and makes numerous appearances in other
tales from Wodehouse's world. Ever the perfectionist, Wodehouse revised and
rewrote Love Among the Chickens several times before settling on this version,
which shows the author at his charming best.
Young Men in Spats P. G. Wodehouse 2013-07-01 “Sublime comic genius”—Ben Elton
These eleven stories describe the misadventures of the delightfully idle “Eggs,”
“Beans,” and “Crumpets” that populate the Drones club: young men wearing spats,
starting spats, and landing in sticky spots. For the first of his many appearances
in the Wodehouse canon, Uncle Fred comes to what he believes to be the rescue.
Plum Pie P. G. Wodehouse 2008-03
Cocktail Time P. G. Wodehouse 2013-07-01 “Wodehouse is the greatest comic writer
ever.”—Douglas Adams A Brazil nut playfully flung through the window of the Drones
Club catapults Uncle Fred into action in P. G. Wodehouse’s jab at the publishing
industry. An anonymously penned novel about the nut incident has nobody suspecting
the culprit and everybody scrambling for the royalties . . . then the movie rights
come up for sale.
The Most Of P.G. Wodehouse P.G. Wodehouse 2000-11-01 Presents a collection of
humorous stories, including "The Truth about George," "Ukridge's Dog College,"
"The Coming of Gowf," "The Purity of the Turf," and "A Slice of Life."
Lord Emsworth and Others Pelham Grenville Wodehouse 2002 In Lord Emsworth and
Others, readers are treated to a selection of familiar characters and places, in
new and unfamiliar circumstances. Fans and initiates will be highly entertained.
Love Among the Chickens P. G. Wodehouse 2009-02-13 Books for All Kinds of Readers.
ReadHowYouWant offers the widest selection of on-demand, accessible format
editions on the market today. Our 7 different sizes of EasyRead are optimized by
increasing the font size and spacing between the words and the letters. We partner
with leading publishers around the globe. Our goal is to have accessible editions
simultaneously released with publishers' new books so that all readers can have
access to the books they want to read.
Quick Service P. G. Wodehouse 1954 A complicated chain of events is set into
motion after Mrs. Chavender takes a bite of breakfast ham, declares it inedible,
and sets out to complain to Duff and Trotter, one of London's most exclusive
merchants
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